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I’m writing to you to oppose tax increases in Oregon. I’m opposed to this personal 

property tax.  

 

We create a tax and part of the collection is burned to service the administration of 

this this tax. Growing government just for sake of growing and burdening those that 

produce further. The property we have has been built up over decades by earned 

money that’s already been taxed. So we would experience double taxation.  

 

Inherently Taxes are form or repression for those that produce income and work to 

support their families.  OR belongs to top 10 states with the higher tax burden.  

Arizona, Texas, Florida belong to the top 10 lowest tax burden states.  

 

Clearly we have seen where people are migrating and where growth is in the last 

decade +. Follow the people and their money and the message is clear.  Lower taxes 

more business and more residents.  

 

I came to this country 25 years ago to get education and stayed. Love America and 

have served in the National Guard for 20 years as a way to give back.  

 

I want my kids to look to the future with hope and energy for a life better than mine.  

Lower taxes and smaller government will help with just that.  

 

 


